
From: Michal Goforth [mailto:Michal@mypcap.org]  
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 09:23 AM 
To: UFCAcquisitionInput  
Subject: Pima Community Access Program  
  
Good Morning, 
 
I am submitting this communication in Support of UAHN/UAHP “University Family Care” as they work 
toward the merger into Banner Health.  UAHP and PCAP have developed and maintain a strong working 
relationship in Pima County and have done so for many years.   
 
UAHP is a strong community partner and remains committed to the mission of serving its many AHCCCS 
members.  UAHP provide a great service to our County and have great compassion for the population 
they serve. 
 
PCAP is proud to support them through this process and their continued service to our community. 
 
Best regards, 
Michal Goforth 
 
 
 
Michal Goforth 
Executive Director 
Pima Community Access Program 
3480 E. Britannia Drive, Suite 120 
Tucson, AZ  85706   
Phone: 520-309-2922 
Fax: 520-309-2934 
e-mail: Michal@mypcap.org 
website: www.mypcap.org 
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